
                                                                                  Memo 

 

To:  Mayor Russell and Council Members 

From:  Mark Latham, City Planner 

Date:  August 29, 2024 

Subject:  Approval of Contract with CK Engineering for Fletcher 

 

     Attached is a contract with CK Engineering to complete the design and construction of Fletcher from 

Barrington to Klenc.  The first task is to complete the schematic drawing which includes: property and 

topographic surveying, geotechnical, and environmental. The cost for Task One is property identification 

is $90,000.  

     The 10-year CIP identified Fletcher as top priority for new street construction.   

     I selected CK Engineering based on my experience working with Zak Johnston and he is  very familiar 

with the project.   

     I am asking the Council to approve the contract with CK Engineering for design and construction of 

Fletcher.   

      

 

 

 

      

 

 


